CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

JOHN P. ZUPPE
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Board of Health Meeting Notice

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday, March 27, 2018 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the **Public Meeting Room – Lower Level**.

The following items will be discussed:

- 1. Visterra, Inc., 275 Second Avenue. Request for Recombinant DNA Permit.
- 2. Update on Kabab & Tandoor, 315 Moody Street. Chronic Health Code Violations.
- 3. Update on Wilson's Diner, 507 Main Street. Chronic Health Code Violations.
- 4. Any new business.

John P. Zuppe Director of Public Health